
Most Urgent 

No.EDN-H(4)3 ( C)2014-15­
Directorate of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 

Dated: Shimla-171 001 25, March, 2015 

To 
1)All the Dy. Directors ofHigher Education, 

Himachal Pradesh. 
2)All the Principals of Govt. Colleges/Skt. 

Colleges/SCERT/GCTE/ GSSS/GHS/Libraries. 
3) Commanding Officers, NCC GroupHq. and Distt.Hq. 

Subject:- Regarding Drawl of budget allotted. 

Memo: 
With reference to Department of Finance, Directorate of ­

Loose Treasury and Accounts letter No. Fin (TR) B(15)- 6/ 75 - Loose dated 16.3.2015 

( Already circulated amongst all concerned offices ) vide which 25th March, 20 15 has been 

fixed as last date for submitting the bills. All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education, 

H.P. are directed to ensure that no budget shall remain unutilized due to non submission of 

bills in Treasury, failing which individual shall be held rensponsible in person. 

Di\"cMHigher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 


